
Message in a Bottle Competition

St Bernard’s are going to be entering a competition to try and win a

£5000 playground makeover.

For the competition we will be creating a mural or sculpture using plastic bottle tops to

depict wildlife affected by plastic waste.

We need your help to collect bottle tops! There will be a container outside the entrance to

school for you to drop your bottle lids into.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Reid

Assistant Head


